
City of Burlington | Housing Inspections 
 
August 21, 2010 
  
Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants: 
 
On Monday, 8/23 we will continue finishing up the work on our properties 
and in your apartments in preparation for our City of Burlington Housing 
Inspections. On Monday, we will come through all units between 8am - 
8pm to check final details. 
 
Please remove trash, recycling, bottles, and general clutter from your 
apartments. We would very much appreciate if you would have your 
apartments tidy and clean.  
 
On Tuesday, 8/24 we will be coming through all units between 9am - 
5pm with the City of Burlington Housing Code Officers. Please expect 
us. 
 
Thanks very much for your help in advance. 
 
My Best, 
 
Gene Richards 
343-9909 
generichards@generichards3.com 
www.champlainapartments.com 
 
 
 


